

Anglo-Turkish Society Newsletter no: 3- Winter 2017

First of all we would like to wish all our members old and new, friends near and far a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We want to continue with our tempo from 2017 where we had 10 gatherings, the archive and information you can find on our website. We welcome your suggestions for future events, both lectures and trips where perhaps you can take the lead and help us to grow. To continue our work we do need your continued support and please ensure you continue to update your memberships and spread the word. Thank you.

Upcoming Events:

Places are limited for our events, so please book early to avoid disappointment. Click links in blue text to reveal further information on individual entries.

28 February 2018, 6 pm

Ottoman music recital: 'The Turkish Makam: sounds of Istanbul', with Alexandros Koutsas & Baha

Yetkin

Royal Anthropological Institute, 50 Fitzroy St, Fitzrovia, London

Flyer: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/doc/Ottoman-music-recital.pdf

Booking essential: https://ottoman-music-recital.eventbrite.co.uk/

TBC April 2018, 6 pm

Lecture by Anderson Bakewell: 'The concept, development and execution of the Ottoman Garden in St

Louis, Missouri, USA'

Royal Anthropological Institute, 50 Fitzroy St, Fitzrovia, London

Flyer: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/doc/anderson-bakewell-lecture.pdf

Booking essential: check website link in February

TBC April 2018, 6 pm

Lecture by Canon Ian Sherwood: 'Crimean Memorial Church of Istanbul: A brief history'

Flyer: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/doc/ian-sherwood-lecture.pdf

Bookings essential: check website for link in February

External Events:

9 January 2018, 6.30 pm

Lecture: 'Non-Istanbulites' of Istanbul: The right to the city novels in Turkish literature from the 1960s to the present, N. Buket Cengiz (Kadir Has University)

Netherlands Institute in Turkey, Istanbul, Turkey

11 January 2018, 6 pm

Symposium: Politics of emotions in Turkey and its connected geographies

London School of Economics and Political Science, Houghton Street, London

18 January 2018, 6-10 pm

Levantine Heritage Foundation dinner gathering in London, with guest speakers Dr Philipp Wirtz (SOAS) 'Rave reviews in Pera: German Residents in late Ottoman Istanbul as Observers of Ottoman Cultural Life, 1908 - 1918' & Taylan Güngör (SOAS) 'The late-Medieval Italian community in Pera' & Tom Young 'Lost Levantine Houses of Beirut' - flyer

Royal Thames Yacht Club, 60 Knightsbridge, London

21 February 2018, 6 pm

Lecture: <u>European Muslims Transforming the Public Sphere</u>: <u>Religious Participation in the Arts, Media</u> and Civil Society

The Wolfson Theatre, New Academic Building, LSE, London

Recent additions to website:

John McManus interview: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/john-mcmanus-lecture.html

Bettany Hughes video of her talk: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/bettany-hughes-lecture.html

Nedret Kuran Burçoğlu lecture topic information: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/nedret-kuran-burcoglu-lecture.html

Robert Langer video of his talk: http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/robert-langer-lecture.html

Information:

You have received this newsletter as you are a member of the Anglo-Turkish Society and have provided an e-mail which we hope is current. If you wish to opt-out of future communications or update us on your live e-mail address, please get in touch with us.

http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AngloTurkishSociety/

e-mail: contact@angloturkishsociety.org.uk